From: De Ruiter, Darryl J

Sent: Friday, April 17, 2020 9:51 AM
To: Josh Farrar

Subject: RE: National Guard Activation

Hi Josh, thanks for letting me know. Please stay safe in your service, and let me know if you need
anything from us.

Darryl J de Ruiter PhD

Professor and Department Head | Department of Anthropology | Texas A&M University | College Station TX |
77843-4352 | USA

Cornerstone Faculty Fellow | College of Liberal Arts | Texas A&M University

Honorary Reader | Evolutionary Studies Institute | University of the Witwatersrand | Johannesburg | 2050 | South
Africa

Associate Editor | Yearbook of Physical Anthropology

https://liberalarts.tamu.edu/anthropology/profile/darryl-de-ruiter/

TEXAS A&M UNIVERSITY | FEARLESS on Every Front

Subject: National Guard Activation

Dr. De Ruiter,

| have been activated with the National Guard for the next 45 days to assist with the state response to
the COVID-19 pandemic. As my supervisor, | wanted to let you know as I’'m not yet sure what level of
communication will be possible throughout this time.

Sincerely,

Joshua R. Farrar



